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Civil society interventions on International Trade for Sustainable Development 

 
Statements delivered by Mr. Mark Langevin of Public Services International and the 
International Trade Union Movement; and Ms. Tessa Khan of the Asia-Pacific Forum 
on Women, Law and Development 
 
We support a multilateral trading system that is both equitable and offers special 
and differential treatment for LDCs that aims not to just increase trade flows, but is 
negotiated to achieve sustainable development objectives. 
 
Toward this end, Paragraph 73 should take note that too often preferential trade 
agreements are negotiated in secret and serve to increase inequalities between 
countries and within them as well. Therefore, the paragraph should take note that 
appropriate supporting policies that advance sustainable development should 
include the need for trade adjustment assistance for displaced workers, as well as 
specific workforce development and social protection policies that advance 
sustainable development and lessen inequalities. International trade should not be a 
business model for the consolidation of Multinational Enterprises to curtail 




